
 

 

 
 

 
PARENTS SYLLABUS -KINDERGARTEN 

SESSION 2025-26 

(April/May)                 

MONTH/ 
THEME 

LANGUAGE 
DEVELOPMENT 

COGNITIVE 
DEVELOPMENT / 

GENERAL AWARENESS 

SOCIAL / 
EMOTIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT 

AESTHETIC AND 
CREATIVE 

DEVELOPMENT 

PHYSICAL 
DEVELOPMENT 

  April/May 
 

 Theme 
 
 Popsicle   Bonanza 
    
 

 

Stories: 
- Squiggly Goes to 
School 
- Should I Share My 
Ice-cream 
- The Little Greedy 
Cussly 
 
Rhymes 
--Wiggly Woo  
--Mr. Golden sun  
--Ice-cream, Ice-cream 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reading  
-  ag, am, an, ap, at 
words 
- Sight Words: e.g., 
drink, sip, hot, cold,  
tell 
-Recognition of 
uppercase and 
lowercase  

  Numbers 
- Oral recognition of 
Numbers (1-10) 
 -Identify nos 1-10 with 
number value. 
-One more than the given 
number 
Pre-Number Concept 
-Big and small 
 
 
 
 
- In and out 
 
 
 
 
 
Shape 
-Circle 
Colour 
-Orange 
Experiments 
-Shadow fun 
-Magic paper 
 

Story: 
Topiwala Aur Bandar 
 
 
 
 
 
Rhymes: 
-Aam falon ka raja 
-Ek kauva pyasa tha 
Action Songs:  
-Brush, Brush 
-Boogie Woogie 
Flora and Fauna 
Discussion on ‘Sunflower’ 
and ‘Honeybee’ 
Value: Being polite  
Life Skill: Recap- 
Spreading of mat before 
eating 
Introduction- Keeping toys 
and books in their proper 
place 
Health and Wellness: 
Recap-Learning to wash 
hands properly 
Introduction- Clipping nails 

Craft: 
-origami fan 
 
 
 
 
 
-Ice-cream craft 
popsicles:  
ice-cream cone/ 
ice cream bar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-Summer craft: 
cap/sun glass 
 
 
 

Fine Motor 
-beading 
-colouring using 
crayons 
-paper tearing and 
pasting 
-sorting 
-stacking 
-tracing 
-buttoning 
-Playing with blocks 
-Lacing Activity 
-Tweezer Activity 

 
Gross Motor 
building of 
foundation 
-walking in a straight 
line 
-jumping 
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letters (Aa- Zz) 
 
Writing  
-Writing of letters (Aa -
Zz) 
 
Vocabulary words: -
behave, candy, sleep,  
quench, fun, school 
 
-Introduction to ‘s’ and 
‘r’ blend words. 
 e.g., swim, frog, stop 
 
 
 

 
 
Activity: 
-Free conversation 
-Thinking Skills 
M.I.: Logical 
 
Discussion on- 
-Summer season: 
-clothes to be worn in the 
summer season 
-fruits and vegetables 
related to the summer 
season 
-things or objects required 
in the summer season 
-importance of drinking 
water 
-Summer drink (e.g., 
lemonade water) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Use of Magic words 
‘Sorry’ and ‘Thank you’ 
through the story ‘The 
Blue Truck and the Lost 
Berry’ 
Celebrations: 
-Rabindra Jayanti 
-Book Week 
-Labour day 
I speak 
 
Non-fire cooking 
-Lemonade Spritzer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-Earth day craft:  
card/badge 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

-bending 
-running 
-rolling hands 
 
musical activity  
(warm-up) 
-chicken dance 
-shake dance 
 
 
 
theme based activity 
(skill) 
-obstacle course 
-track running 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


